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Brian & Audrey Mooney and John & Elisa Browne
¢/o 2 Rockfield Drive

Perrystown

Dublin 12

Date: 30 August 2023

Re: Bus Connects Templeogue/Rathfarnham to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme
Templeogue/Rathfarnham to City Centre

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above-mentioned proposed
road development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this
letter as a receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

Please note that the proposed road development shall not be carried out unless the Board has approved
it or approved it with modifications.

The Board has also received an application for confirmation of a compulsory purchase order which
relates to this proposed road development, The Board has absolute discretion to hold an oral hearing in
respect of any application before it, in accordance with section 218 of the Planning and Development Act
2000, as amended. Accordingly, the Board will inform you in due course on this matter. The Board shall
also make a decision on both applications at the same time.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
{elephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Eimear Reilly

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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Brian & Audrey Mooney,
2 Rockfield Drive,
Perrystown,

Dubiin 12

Date 10/8/23

To whom it may concern.

We Brian & Audrey Mooney would like to object to the proposal of the bus corridor. This will have a
huge impact on our daily lives. We operate an Electrical & alarm company, which services all the
southside & northside Dublin, also the wider community. A lot of the calls we make are urgent & to
try to navigate through the routes you have proposed for buses will make this impossible for us. The
bus corridor proposal does not take in consideration people’s occupation, it will have a huge impact
on our working lives.

Brian & Audrey Mooney.
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John & Elisa Browne,
1 Rockfield Drive,
Perrystown,

Dubfin 12

Date 9/8/23

Dear Sir/Madam.

We John & Elisa Browne owners of 1 Rockfield Drive, Perrystown, Dublin 12 object to the bus
corridor proposal. It is not a suitable proposal for an area which has no tram or train services. It wiil
cause a collapse in the system & will affect business hugely and restrict massively person’s-ability to
even get to work or even to go to the shops & spend money in one’s own focality.

Yours Sincerely,

John & Elisa Browne.
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